
Welcome to Sutton Green Primary 
school!

New Parents Meeting 
Thursday 23rd May 2024



Any questions or important 
information to share ? 
Please email 
newstarters@suttongreenpri.cheshire.sch.uk

mailto:newstarters@suttongreenpri.cheshire.sch.uk


Information that has been shared
● Welcome letter 
● Dates and times for children to visit
● Data form - please return to school as soon as possible

Still to come
● Letter to each child with class and school team information
● Letter from the teachers
● School dinner menus
● S4YC before and after school club information
● School based breakfast and afterschool club information

newstarters@suttongreenpri.cheshire.sch.uk

mailto:newstarters@suttongreenpri.cheshire.sch.uk


Introductions 
Senior Leadership Team

Mr Stark

Headteacher

Mrs Benson

Deputy Headteacher
          SENDCo 

How to contact us:
head@suttongreenpri.cheshire.sch.uk

senco@suttongreenpri.cheshire.sch.uk
deputy@suttongreenpri.cheshire.sch.uk

mailto:head@suttongreenpri.cheshire.sch.uk
mailto:senco@suttongreenpri.cheshire.sch.uk
mailto:deputy@suttongreenpri.cheshire.sch.uk


Senior Leadership Team 
Key Stage Leadership

Mrs Benson

EYFS Lead

Mrs Winterson

Key Stage One Lead

Mrs Millington

Key Stage Two Lead



The EYFS Team

                   Mrs Richards
                      Ash Class

s 

Miss Ellis
Oak Class

Mrs Richards and Miss Ellis 
will be supported by a team 
of teaching assistants.



The office staff
 

Mrs Bell
SBM

Mrs Kervin 
Administration 

Officer 

Mrs Draisey
Administration 

Assistant 



Support Team  

 

Mrs Reid
Learning Mentor 

Mrs Carter
Speech and 
Language/

ELSA

Mrs Bowen-Lewis 
SENCO Assistant/ 

Bereavement and loss



Other people you will meet...
 

Mrs Cole
School Cook

 

Mr Perry 
PPA Teacher 



Our school is growing

 

 Next year we will have 11 classes:

● Ash - Reception
● Oak - Reception 
● Fir - Year 1 and 2
● Elm - Year 1 and 2
● Bay - Year 1 and 2
● Maple - Year 3 and 4
● Willow - Year 3 and 4
● Rowan - Year 3 and 4
● Sycamore - Year 5 and 6
● Chestnut - Year 5 and 6
● Cherry - Year 5 and 6



Drop off and pick up

Ash Class entrance Oak Class entrance 

Our classroom doors are open 
from 8.40am to start the day 
at 8.50am. The school day ends 
at 3.15. You drop off and 
collect your children from the 
external classroom doors. We 
will have notice boards out on 
the first day so you can see 
where to go. 
 



What can I do as a parent to help prepare my 
child for their first day?

 
 

● Walk/cycle to the school gates so that the 
children are familiar with the journey. They could 
try on their new uniform and start by getting into 
a routine of waking up at the right time in the 
morning and getting ready for the day.

● Have regular chats about starting school - make 
it sound like the exciting adventure that it is! 
There are some great ‘Starting School’ stories 
that you could share too.

● Practise tasks such as going to the toilet and 
washing their hands independently, putting on 
their coat, undoing zips and buttons, using 
cutlery, opening & closing a lunch box.

I will share the CWAC starting school guide,  containing 
useful guidance for parents.    



General Information 

 

Infant children are entitled to a FREE 
healthy snack in the morning and a FREE 
school lunch. More details to follow.
If your child brings a packed lunch it should 
be clearly labelled with a name on the box 
and bottle. No nut products please.
Coats and wellingtons needed as we spend a 
lot of time outdoors. 
 



Uniform  

 

A range of uniform may be worn depending on 
preferences of child or parent. 
This includes:
• Green sweatshirt or cardigan (available with school logo)
• White polo shirt (available with school logo)
• Grey trousers 
• Grey skirt or pinafore dress (knee length)
• Green checked dresses in summer term or warmer weather
• Grey long shorts are permitted in summer term or warmer weather
• Black sensible shoes – not trainers
*Please label all items so that they can be easily identified by your child 
(and staff!!). 

The Uniform Shop, 30 Overpool Rd, E.Port. 0151 3454656



PE  

 

PE will take place once a week. PE will be taught in both classes by 
our sports coach. 
For PE the children need to wear a coloured T-shirt (according to their 
house colour), black shorts and trainers.
Red- Blue- Green-Yellow- 
Children may also wear black track suit bottoms and top or Green PE 
Hoodie for the colder months.



Pre Loved Uniform   

 

We have pre-loved uniform in school to help do our bit for the 
environment and support our families. Please email either: 
hbenson@suttongreenpri.cheshire.sch.uk

Or creid@suttongreenpri.cheshire.sch.uk

We have a pre-loved uniform event on 12th July between 2-4pm - 
all welcome!

mailto:hbenson@suttongreenpri.cheshire.sch.uk
mailto:creid@suttongreenpri.cheshire.sch.uk


First Day  

 

Tuesday 3rd September 

Drop off at classroom doors. 

‘Tea and Tissues’ in the school hall. This 
will give you an opportunity to meet other 
parents and school staff. 



School Run Breakfast and Afterschool Club 

 

We are now proud to offer a school run 
after school club along with a breakfast 
club. Our breakfast club currently runs from 
8am in the morning and costs £1.50 Per 
session and our after school club runs from 
3.15pm to 4.30 and costs £1.50 per 
session. 
Information about next year's timings, cost 
and how to book will be shared soon. 



To do today  

 

● Please speak to a member of staff if you have any questions or 
concerns

● Let me know if your child has any involvement from speech and 
language, health visitor or has any additional need that school 
would need to be made aware of. 

● Book your child in for 2 stay and play sessions if you haven’t 
already done so. 

Upcoming dates 
● Stay and play sessions (2 per child) 

Tues 11th June   9.30 - 10.30
Thurs 13th June  1.30 - 2.30
Weds 19th June  9.30 - 10.30
Fri 21st June  1.30 - 2.30






